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BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. 
Suite 400 
150 South Monroe Street 
Tallahassee, FL 32301-1556 

marshall.criser@bellsouth.com 

April 21, 2003 

Mrs. Blanca S. Bayo 
Director, Division of The Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Marshall M. Criser III 
Vice President 
Regulatory & External Affairs 

8502247798 
Fax 850 224 5073 
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RE: Docket Nos. 030119-TP~ 030150-TP, 030186-TP, 030188-TP, 030256­
TP, 030257-TP, 030262-TP, 030263-TP, 030264-TP, 030292-TP 

Dear Mrs. Bayo: 

In the aforementioned dockets, BellSouth filed Requests for Approval of Adopted 
Interconnection, Unbundling, Resale, and Collocation agreements, for Florida Public 
Service Commission approval. However, the subject of the cover letters for the filings did 
not correctly present the subject, and they should be changed. 

Please use this letter to correctly style the submittal letter for the aforementioned Docket 
titles as "Approval of the adoption, with modifications, of existing 
interconnection, unbundling, resale, and collocatio:i agreement ... " 

I would appreciate your assistance in correcting the filing and record in question. 
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